
 

 

Village of Romeoville Accepts  
Outstanding Facility Award 

 
 

 

 

 

 

L to R: Al Grzyb, Superintendent of Parks; Kelly Rajzer, 
Director of Parks & Recreation and Colleen Palmer, 
Superintendent of Recreation accept the award. 

   

The Village of Romeoville recently accepted the Outstanding Facility & Park award from the Illinois Park & 
Recreation Association (IPRA.)  

The award was given for the Edward Hospital Athletic & Event Center for exceptional and unique 
achievements in design and development.  
 
"We are extremely honored to receive this award and couldn't be more proud of the innovative work of our 
design team," said Mayor John Noak. 
 
For more information on the Center, or rental opportunities, please call (815) 552-3283.   
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